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St. Stanislaus Catholic School  

Newsletter 

Please take a few moments to re-enroll your child(ren) for the 21-22 school year.  We have opened            
enrollment up to the public and would like to be able to guarantee spots to our current families first. 

March is Reading Month and to celebrate, we are having a contest and a fundraiser for our library.  Students 
in grades K-4th will be designing a bookmark for our library and students in grades 5th-8th will design a 
bookplate.  We will be talking to each class in the next few days about all the details.  Starting next week, we 
will be sharing a wish list of books we would like for each grade level.  More information will be coming soon 
on how to donate to our library. 

Lenten Blessings, Shannon Murphy                      

 Color Day 

We will be having a color day on Friday.  We ask each student in grades K—6th to bring in a 25-cent donation 
for our mission.  7th & 8th grades are asked to bring in $1 for their sponsor child. 

Remember—color days are to raise money.  If your child does not wear their school uniform, they will need 
to bring in a donation.  

                                              Tools 4 Schools / Dick’s Receipts Promotion 
Our Tools for Schools program has ended.  Please turn in all receipts no later than Friday! 

                                                  Half Days 
Tomorrow & Friday, March 4th & 5th, are half days. Students will be dismissed at 
11:15 AM. Hopkins Public will provide transportation. All other students will need to 
be picked up no later than 11:30 AM. There will be no afternoon enrichment or after 
school care on these days.  

                                             Out of Office  

I will be out of the office next week March 8th through the 12th. Please call the office or email Shannon with 
any communications or needs. Thank you ~ Lori  

TRIP News 

Bonuses from 3/6 until 3/19: Red Robin 8+3%, DSW 8+2%. 

Budget Car Rental cards will no longer be available, once the current inventory at GLS has been depleted.  

Spring break is less than 5 weeks away! If you are planning on going away on vacation, start stocking up on 
TRIP now for gas, restaurants, hotels, clothes, souvenirs, and sunscreen. Buy a few gift cards each week and 
you will be ready to go when the time comes. And don’t forget – gift cards are safer to use than your debit or 
credit card. 

Just a reminder, we will not be processing an order for physical cards the week of spring break.  

As always, if you have any questions, or would like to enroll in our TRIP program, contact Anita Lincoln at 
kevandta@aol.com or (616) 260-8588, or Allison Vogt (616) 299-7769. We are here to help! 

Your TRIP coordinators, Anita and Allison  

Water 
We could use a donation of a couple of cases of water for those students who forget their water bottles.   

mailto:kevandta@aol.com
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I am very excited to announce that for the 2021-2022 school year, we will once again be using the student    
information system called FACTS for enrollment.  Attached is a letter explaining how to log into your family’s 
account and begin the process.  There is a cost of $30 per current enrolled student and $40 for first time  stu-
dents in grades K-8th, this cost will be reflected on your first 2021-2022 tuition bill. 

Tuition costs have been set for the 2021-2022 school year. A 2% tuition increase allows us to operate on a 
balanced budget and maintain our tuition at a rate less than other Catholic and private schools in Allegan 
county. The cost per child based on current enrollment is $6,031.00 and tuition makes up only a portion of 
this cost.  All other fees will remain the same. 

1 Child (K-8th)- $3,986.00 

2 Children (K-8th)- $6,122.00 

3 Children (K-8th)- $7,812.00 

4 Children (K-8th)- $8,715.00 

This investment in your child's future includes $66 family cleaning fee, $140 book and registration fee per 
child. We will again be offering the opportunity for you to volunteer your time and receive $300 in tuition 
credit by working either at the Polish Festival in August or the sub sale in February. 

Referral Credit- Don’t forget about our new K-8th grade family referral credit of $250.00 for our current St. 
Stanislaus families.  The new K-8th grade family must designate the current family with the school office.   

Daycare Options-  We will once again be offering Breakfast Buddies in the AM for our preschoolers from 7 
AM to 8:30 AM, and Enrichment in the PM from 11:30 AM to 3 PM.  We will continue to offer our afterschool 
care program for any student registered at St. Stanislaus School from 3 PM until 6 PM.  The cost of this pro-
gram is $4.50 per hour and is billed monthly. 

As always if you have any questions or concerns, please let me know. 

Blessings, Shannon 

Eu’Cure” for Crohn’s  

This event has been postponed until October 9th.  The event is being hosted by John & Amy Fein, who know first 
hand the effects of this disease. Adam is a 7th grade student here at St. Stanislaus.  

They are selling tee-shirts to benefit the Crohn’s & Colitis Foundation of Michigan.  Information on how to order is 
attached.   
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ATTENTION ALL PRESCHOOL-5TH GRADE STUDENTS AND PARENTS! 
Have you ever wanted to become a superhero or meet a REAL LIFE superhero?! Have you ever wanted to 

spend the day with your favorite Snow Sisters? OR, go on a great adventure with the Long Locks princess and 
her adventure guide?!?!?! 

Hopkins Musical Theater Program is SO EXCITED TO partner with a professional performance company and 
invite some of our favorite characters to a unique meet and greet with the districts Preschool-5th Grade   

Students!!! Check out the pictures below for more info!!!! 
If you would like to sign up for one of these unique sessions, they are going to go FAST...Here is the link to do 

so!!!  Register here.... https://linktr.ee/HopkinsMusical2021 
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Our Fast & Feast Lenten Program is underway! This is an opportunity for reflection and prayer for all of our 
St. Stanislaus School students & families. Like past years, each student and their family will  sponsor a 7th or 
8th grade student during the Lenten season. Please look at the sponsor list to see who your child/ren will be 
sponsoring. Sponsorship will include praying for them, as well as helping them raise funds for our mission. 
We are asking for a minimum donation of $5 from each student in PS—6th for their sponsor. Our 7th & 8th 
grade students will also be raising money by donating $10 each. This can be sent in at any time. We will also 
be charging $1 for any student who would like to wear their Fast & Feast shirts on Mondays during Lent. This 
is in addition to the $5 minimum donation.  

Last year’s Fast & Feast came to an abrupt halt after we were shut down. If you paid last year, your money will 
transfer to this year.  

Please read these guidelines:  

On Mondays during Lent, students can wear their Fast & Feast t-shirts for $1. (Non-uniform pants can also be 
worn on Mondays. Only solid, white, black or gray long sleeve shirts may be worn underneath. This will show 
your support, as well as raise funds for the 7th & 8th graders you are sponsoring during their Lenten Journey. 
Our first Monday Fast & Feast color day raised over $60!   

On Thursdays during Lent, students can wear their Fast & Feast t-shirts. School uniform pants must be worn. 
Only solid, white, black or gray long sleeve shirts may be worn underneath. No donation to our Mission is 
needed.  

On our special Fast & Feast color days, only these shirts or your uniform shirts can be worn.    

 

David Bartz 

Eli Lincoln 

Zak Schaendorf 

Gabe Carlson 

Carson Kuiper 

Leyton Davis 

Madelyn Schaendorf 

Emmett Sebright 

Elivia LaVigne 

Henry Lalonde 

Olivia Martinez 

Travis Sebright 

Ty Santee 

Odin Richards 

Mara LaVigne 

 

Rian Restau 

Zander Steenwyk 

Nolan Stein 

Ari Santee 

Michaela Masternak 

Jason Schaendorf 

Timmy Clarey 

Sam Fifelski 

Lili Santee 

Mairen McCauley 

Jolee Schumacher 

Claire Fifelski 

Eli Vogt 

Isla Stein 

Nora Navis 

 

Leah Schumacher 

Mark Skrycki 

Blakely Hicks 

Hailey Burke 

Matthew Price 

Leala Thurston 

Johnny Williams 

Alec Miller 

Marek Dame 

Dani Schoenborn 

Ryan Williams 

Korbin Davis 

Peyton Schoenborn 

Noah Deboer 

Sawyer Punches 

 

Adam Fein 

Quinton Miller 

Bekah Skrycki 

Celia Vogt 

Aspyn Jaeger 

Kendall Outwater 

Shawn Restau 

Payton Barth 

Amaris Hicks 

 

Luke Skrycki 

Brody Outwater 

Wyatt Birtles 

Hudson Huffman 

Sponsor Families  


